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Notice  

Important Advisory on Unofficial Communication 

It has come to our attention that some students and staff have been receiving 

unofficial messages or instructions through personal calls, informal platforms, or 

social media. 

Please note that all official communication from the college will be issued only 

through recognized and formal channels. Any communication received from 

unverified sources or outside these channels should not be acted upon or 

entertained under any circumstances. 

If you come across any such communication, immediately report it to the 

concerned authority or the undersigned. Strict action will be taken against those 

involved in circulating or responding to such unauthorized messages. 

We urge all students and staff to remain vigilant and inform their peers as well to 

avoid falling prey to misinformation or unofficial instructions. 

Your cooperation in maintaining the transparency and integrity of our 

institutional processes is sincerely appreciated. 

 

Dr. Parag Ajagaonkar 

Principal 

 

 


